
In response to the rapidly changing news regarding the COVID-19 pandemic, Weaverland Valley Authority is 
temporarily modifying some of the ways business is conducted.  During this time, the Authority continues to 
be committed to providing the community with exceptional service.   This action was taken to avoid personal 
contact in an effort to keep both the staff and the residents healthy. 

Our operations staff is still available for emergency situations by calling 717-355-2555. 

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY WE WILL BE CLOSING OUR OFFICES TO THE PUBLIC TO LIMIT 
PERSONAL CONTACT.  Staff will continue to be available during normal business hours, Monday-Thursday 
8:00 am- 4:30 pm and Friday 8:00 am – 12:00 pm via phone or e-mail to answer any questions or conduct 
routine business.  The Authority’s office phone number is 717-354-5593 ext. 29 or ext. 25 and general email 
is office@weaverlandvalleyauthority.org. 
 
In-person payment of all utility bills will not be accepted.  Payments must be mailed or placed in the drop box 
located at the east entrance of the building (single door).  Payments can also be made via our online bill 
payment platform located on the Authority’s website  www.weaverlandvalleyauthority.org.  

 
The staff and elected officials will monitor the recommendations and guidance of federal, state and county 
officials regarding meeting cancellations or service charges.  We will also be monitoring updates from health 
professionals throughout this challenging time.   
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding of the Authority’s efforts to minimize the disruption of service 
and attempts to maximize the health and safety of all, so that we can continue to fulfill our obligations to the 
citizens we serve.   
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